
Opening schools might now is not the right thing to do. Mutations of the virus are present 

in our country and state that have caused shutdowns across the globe. Vaccines are just 

beginning to roll out. End the year with consistency and keep most students in CDL until 

school staff, elderly community members, and families of students can be vaccinated with 

both doses. Keep all Oregonians safe. Thank you for keeping school campuses closed across 

the state.  
 

Judith Lienhard, retired RN and military veteran, Portland Oregon 

 


